Pana Junior High
Report to the Board of Education
April 2016

Enroliment and Attendance (3/21/2016-4/14/2016)
6th Grade: 90 students @ 96.14%
7th Grade: 88 students @ 96.36%
8th Grade: 87 students @ 94.80%
PJHS: 265 students @ 95.77%

PARCC Testing has been progressing along nicely at Lincoln and wrapped up at PJHS today. PJHS was able to
successfully test all three grades simultaneously. Lincoln has tested 3rd grade and 4th grade. Lincoln will begin 5th
grade next week. Again....Dara Thompson, Scott Savage, and Jessie Miller have been key people for processes at
both buildings.

Congratulations to the Art Students who competed in the Shelby County Art Show. :
Trevor Dunn received 1st place for his graffiti name art

Lane Perry received 1st place for his graffiti name art

Jace Christer received 1st place for his graffiti name art

Quinton Perry received 2nd place for his drawing self portrait

Beth Hall received 2nd place for her drawing self portrait

Lexie Lenover received 2nd place for her ceramics

Jadyn Bearup received 2nd place for her oil pastel drawing

Charnyl McFarland received 1st place for her acrylic painting

Madison Saunders received a 2nd for her acrylic painting

PJHS will have their 8th Grade Career Fair on April 22. PJHS will be hosting a Tech Showcase on April 29.

PJHS handed out 4th quarter mid-term reports on April 14.

PJHS will be finishing up AIMSWeb thrice tests on May 5 for Math and Reading. MAP End of the Year testing will be
in early May. PJHS 8th Graders will be taking the ISBE TEACH Science assessment, hopefully, sometime in early
May.

PJHS Promotion will be May 19th at 6:30 at PJHS.

The 7th Grade will be taking their class field trip to Fox Ridge State Park on April 22. The 6th Grade field trip will be
to the St. Louis Science Center on May 12.

PJHS tracksters finished up their 4th meet in 5 days this week and have a full schedule leading up to the Jr.
MidState Conference Meet on May 10 and the Sectional meet in Hillsboro on May 14.



